
 

 

6 July 2021 

Recycling Collection 

 

10 July 2021 

WA Off Road Rally Association 
Event in Bencubbin 

 

20 July 2021 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3pm in Council Chambers 

 

Cr Tony Sachse  
President 

P: 0429 851 257 
crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Nick Gillett 

Deputy President 

P: 0427 862 060 
crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Tanya Gibson 

P: 0427 976 880 
crgibson@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Leeanne Gobbart 
P: 0429 848 042 

crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Stuart Putt 

P: 0427 862 060 
crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Ian Sanders 

P: 0427 851 213 

crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

21 June 2021  

PARKS AND GARDENS OFFICER VACANCY 
 

The Shire of Mt Marshall is seeking a competent and enthusiastic Parks 

and Gardens Officer to provide attentive care for our numerous parks 

and gardens, recreation centres, fully grassed reticulated oval, caravan 

parks, and botanic gardens. 

 

The job is based in Bencubbin and involves a diverse range of duties and 

will be ideal for you if you like variety in your work and are self motivated.   

 

A ‘C’ class driver’s license is a minimum requirement for the position and 

remuneration is in accordance with Level 2 of the Local Government 

Industry Award 2010.   

 

Subsidised Shire housing may be provided and negotiated with the 

preferred applicant. 

 

Please contact Nadine Richmond on 08 9685 

1202 or admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au for a copy of the position 

description and information package.  

 

Applications addressed to the Chief Executive Officer and marked 

Private and Confidential must be received before 4.00pm on Friday  25 

June 2021.  They may be emailed to admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au, 

delivered to our office or arrive by post.  

 

John Nuttall 

Chief Executive Officer 

PO Box 20 

BENCUBBIN  WA  6477 



PLANT OPERATOR VACANCY 

A vacancy exists for a full time Plant Operator working from the Bencubbin depot (38hrs/wk).  

You will be required to operate a variety of Shire plant and equipment however the main task for 

this position is to operate the Shire’s prime mover within the construction crew.  

 

A ‘HC’ class driver’s license is a minimum requirement for the position. 

 

Remuneration will be according to Level 4/5 of the Local Government Industry Award 2010 

depending on experience and Shire housing may be negotiated with the successful applicant. 

 

To obtain a copy of the position description, please contact Nadine Richmond during office 

hours on 08 9685 1202 or via email admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au. 

 

Applications addressed to the Chief Executive Officer and marked Private and Confidential must 

be received before 4.00pm on Friday  2 July 2021.  They may be emailed to 

admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au, delivered to our office or arrive by post.  

 

John Nuttall 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

ROAD CLOSURES - WA OFF ROAD RALLY WEEKEND  -  10 JULY 2021 

During the weekend of 10 July the Shire will be closing several roads.  Please see the list below 

and details of closure times will be made available in your local papers and on Facebook as we 

get closer to the event.  A map is provided over page.  

 

Bencubbin Townsite 

Hammond Street (from Hopwood Street to Murray Street) 

Murray Street 

Diver Street 

Baxter Street 

Rowlands Street 

 

Bencubbin-Beacon Rd (from Murray Street to Hogan Road) 

Bencubbin-Gabbin Rd (from Bencubbin-Beacon Rd to Mandiga-Marindo Road) 

Mandiga-Marindo Rd (From Bencubbin-Gabbin Rd to Collins Rd) 

Beacon Back Rd (from Bencubbin-Gabbin Rd to Collins Rd) 

Mungan-Gabby Rd 


